
September 10, 2016 

Royal Canadian Legion No. 148 

4356 Hastings Street, Burnaby, B.C. V5C 2J9 

Office 604-298-6515 

rcll48@shaw.ca 

Blanka Zeionabova, Chairman 
Executive Committee of Council 
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby BC VSG 1M2 

Dear Blanka Zeinabova 

Remembrance Day 2016 is fast approaching. 

This letter is a request for a grant from the City of Burnaby for tents, chairs, and PA 
System, to be used at the Confederation Park Cenotaph on Remembrance Day, 
Friday November 11, 2016. 

Your consideration of our request would be greatly appreciated. 

�s truly, 

���Dave Taylor, President 
North Burnaby Branch 148 
Royal Canadian Legion 


